
PUBLIC NOTICE HEARING  
REVOLVING LOAN FUND PROGRAM 

COUNTY OF PERSON 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Person County Board of Commissioners will hold 
a Public Hearing, Monday, August 15, 2016 at 9:00am in the Commissioners’ Meeting 
Room 215 in the Person County Office Building, Roxboro, NC.  The purpose of the 
Public Hearing is to consider an application request of funding from the Revolving Loan 
Fund Program by Strickland and Jones Funeral Home.  County Manager, Heidi York 
recommends offering a loan in the amount of $43,584 representing 44% of the total 
amount available in the program, at an interest rate of no less than fifty-percent of prime, 
which is 1.75%.  The term of the loan would be 60 months. 
 
 Any and all interested citizens are invited to attend this Public Hearing.  
Questions or comments concerning this Public Hearing or the Revolving Loan Fund 
Program should be addressed to: 
 

Heidi York, County Manager 
County of Person 

 304 South Morgan Street, Room 212 
Roxboro, North Carolina 27573 

336-597-1720 
 
 
 
 
 


